Regular Monthly Meeting January 8, 1998

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, January 8, 1998 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Other Items: As of January 30, 1998 the tax office will no longer be in the municipal building, it will be located at the tax collectors residence, 2220 E. Washington Street.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked the status of the residency requirement ordinance for the township. Mr. Allen also asked when will the Chief of Police Retire and who will fill the position.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.